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Mr M Layton

Senior Coroner for Pembrokeshire & Carmarthenshire
Coroner’s office

Town Hall
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Dear Mr Layton
Inquest touching the death of Mrs Margaret Hions

Thank you for you correspondence, enclosing the Regu
following the inquest of Mrs Hions.

I apologise for the shortcomings in her care that were
inquest and investigation into Mrs Hions death, namely
Tinzaparin and the monitoring of creatinine in accordan
policy.

In relation to the recommendation to review Health Bo
prescribing of tinzaparin medication and monitoring of
confirm that this has been reviewed and a revised guid
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lation 28 report,
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ce with Health Board

ard practice in the
blood levels, I can
eline for prescribing and

monitoring low molecular weight heparin had been produced. This is currently
subject to consultation within the Health Board and will be presented to the
next scheduled meetings of both the Medicines Management Group and Clinical

Policy Review Group for approval.

The importance of monitoring creatinine clearance is being reiterated by letter
from the Medical Director to all clinicians and clinical pharmacists; this wiil also
be included in the Medicines Management Group newsletter which is widely
circulated and by global e-mail to all staff, upon approval of the above

guideline.
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If you require any further information, please do not h
Louise O’Connor, Assistant Director (Patient Experienc
number/e-mail.

Yours sincerely

Kowen fuces

Steve Moore
Chief Executive
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